
Minutes 

An evidentiary hearing of the Department of Public Health in the following matter was held on 

Wednesday, September 6, 2023, remotely via Microsoft Teams: 

Docket No: 23-014, Application for New EMS Service filed by East Haddam Fire Department. 

Attorney Peck appeared on behalf of the East Haddam Ambulance Association. Attorney Herbst 

appeared on behalf of the Town of East Haddam and the East Haddam Fire Department. No 

votes were taken. The proceedings were digitally recorded. 

The hearing convened at 9:21 am with Attorney Kevin T. Hansted presiding. The hearing 

adjourned at 4:31pm. 


